
World Book Day — Supplement  

Mrs Gee (as  King Henry VIII) 
Our World Book day Raffle  
Winners.. They each received 
£5 to spend at the Book Fair.  
      
  
 

The children heard Dinosaur Roar and 
afterwards they acted the story out 
with dinosaur models. 

Owl Babies performed with the help 
of puppets and children acting as 
well.  

The children had great fun acting out  
Goldilocks and the Three Bears!  



Pre-school  

Preschool have had so much fun this week. They moved 
around the school hearing stories read by other teachers 
and acted out stories with us too. Preschool stories included 
Where’s my teddy, including a giant bear, small bear and picnic case, Dinosaur Roar where we 
looked at opposites and thought about some of our own and Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
which the preschool children acted out as a complete story……. 

 
On Friday our World book Day the children 
listened to the books that they had brought in 
and shared them between each other. During 
the afternoon we had a teddy bear’s picnic. 
Children prepared the food and brought their 
teddies for picnic party games too. They 
counted out how much they would need and 
wrote labels on what they had prepared.  
 
The children had an advanced preview of the 
books that were for sale at our Book Fair and 
made their choices. Our “#Shelfies” and  
Extreme Reading Challenge photos were a 

great success and are being displayed.  They looked fantastic in their outfits! Mrs Reid 
(Goldilocks) and Mrs Robinson 

(Harry and the 
Bucketful of  
  

 

Preschool looked at the story “One 
Kiss, One Hug!” together. Theodore - “I liked the baby 

bear wanting a hug again and 
again. It was funny.” 

Magdalena - “I liked Mummy and 
Daddy eating the ice cream.” 



 
 
We then had a treasure hunt around the playground to find some of our favourite books such 
as ‘We Are Going On A Bear Hunt’. Mrs Oliver read some 
clues and in our house teams we found the books. What 
an exciting week we have had ! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

World Book Day—Reception 

Each day this week we have started our morning by  
listening to a different teacher read a book. Today we went 
into an assembly where we heard from a lady from  
scholastics book fair. 
The main focus of our Book Week has been ‘The Tiger that came to Tea’. The  
children have learnt amazing facts about tigers and made a tiger mask and tiger hand prints 
and  

bunting. 
 
We have also made our 
own book cover and  
bookmarks which the 
children really enjoyed 
doing. 
 
This afternoon we had a 
Tiger that came to Tea 
party.  
 
We had sandwiches, 
cakes, biscuits and real 
tea. We all sat in the   
safari den with the tigers 
and listened to the story.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day—Year 1 

 
This week year one has enjoyed a huge variety of activities 
for World Book Day! The children have a great love of sto-
ries, which they have really enjoyed sharing with their 
friends and teachers!  
 The children brought in fantastic #Shelfie’s and Extreme reading! Photographs from home,  
which we cannot wait to get on display!  
We also had a wonderful collection of the children's favourite stories and authors brought 
into school which all of the children enjoyed sharing!  
We have also been lucky enough to move around to different rooms and listen to many differ-
ent teachers read their favourite stories!  
For guided reading we have been learning all about the story ‘ My Friend bear’ the children 
made their own lolly stick story characters and acted out the story with their friends. The 
children have also written their own version of the story with their favourite toy! Wow! We 
have fantastic imaginations and writers!  
Well done to all of the Year one children for taking part in the Big world book day quiz, every-
one tried so hard to remember the questions from the stories they have heard this week and 
gain house points for their teams!  
Everyone looked great in their world book day costumes! The teachers also loved taking part 
and getting dressed up too! A huge well done to year one for taking part in all of the activities 
and making world book day celebrations so fabulous!  
Miss Hills (Mary Poppins), Mrs Farnes  
& Mrs Saroya (Chimney Sweep). 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

World Book Day—Year 2  

Today, Year 2 were surprised to find a new member in their 
class...strange footprints were on the stairs, leading to the 
classrooms, where something had left a mess! After further 

detective work, it was dis-
covered that a Yeti had been to visit 
‘’There was a Yeti in our class-
room!’’ (Ovo).  
 
The Yeti had left a book about himself 
for us all to read. It was called 
‘’There’s a Yeti in my Shed!’’ by 
Daniel Postgate. He left a note for the 
children, asking them to create a book 
about where he could go next. Each 
child chose a different part of the 
school to write a page about to con-
tribute to the class book. 
 
 ‘’We all designed a cover, with the Yeti hiding’’ (Jedidiah)  

‘’We had so much fun making the books!’’  (Naila)  
 
The class stories are on display in the Year 2 
classrooms for all to read.  
 
Mrs Dyne, Mrs Paice and Mrs Smith  

 



This afternoon, we held  World Book Day-related quizzes in the Infants 
and Juniors. 
 
In the Infants, whilst our Early Years were busy having a Teddy Bear’s 
picnic, Years 1 and 2 took part in a fun quiz. The children worked in 
their House teams to answer a variety of multiple choice questions. 
Staff entered questions based on the stories the children have listened to every morning this week, 
read by different members of staff. 
 
The children worked fantastically well in their groups and had clearly enjoyed listening to all the    
stories over the week. Teams won house points depending on their overall score, and the scores 
were very close!! All of the children have received a certificate for taking part!  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

World Book Day—Quizzes   


